
HOWSON DAM & CITIZENS POND COMMITTEE 
NEWSLETTER 

SEPT. 25, 2020 

 

     As I previously mentioned in the July 1/20 newsletter, the committee of 

council was presenting their recommendations to the North Huron council, 

on July 6/20. The council accepted the recommendation to repair the Howson 

dam. The town works supervisor, Sean McGee was asked to prepare the RFP 

or terms of reference for the engineers. The tenders were put forth at the start 

of Sept. and must be received at the Wingham town hall by Fri. Sept. 25/20 

 

     If you would like to view the terms of reference, go to: 

North Huron RFPs and Tenders, 

Tenders for the Howson Dam, 

of particular interest you might want to check out pages 12,17,18 &22. 
 

   The new town works supervisor, Jamie McCarthy, will be working closely 

with the North Huron council to review the tenders and make the appropriate 

recommendations. If you have not met Jamie, take an opportunity to 

welcome her to our community. 
 

Once the complete details of the tender have been announced, I will share 

that information with you. 

Thank you and stay safe. 

Rennie Alexander, Howson Dam & Citizens Committee, Chairperson 

  


